
Thank you for sending the webinar. We established the Trust for

our son on the Autism Spectrum 20 years ago. This Webinar is

relevant and very very helpful.  It was well done. My husband

watched it this afternoon.  He is now looking forward to the one

on February 3rd. We are 87 years old and our daughter found the

Webinar helpful also. Getting that information from our Lawyer,

usually costs us an extra $200 consult fee.  

 

Thanks, Thelma K.


